
- -____ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

1 OQou.)moyf//06
bdm - SV

S~ X % ( O D M J O
70 pog, N #g*ggCOLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

*
4210 East 11th Avenue Ielefn

f
*001, 3mo76 uain tiu.leng ' Den.cn ' *gt -Denver. Colorado 80220-3716

43038 3 # 2P'd' "b F'" Pl* ''D""''' l ,e'Phone (301) 320-8331 00 h 248J196 (Grand Jun ton Reponal Oitut-) _r

i ,%n

-qA
.

v/ x Roy Romer

November 13, 1990
'

' " ' " "'

Thom 'ernon, M D'

ITfD Qianu
'

ector

Mr. Ramon E. Hall, Director /d < n<i

0 80 g ED OU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission us w
,,y 7f'o- gUranium Recovery Field Office %
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Re: Dr.rango UMTRA Processing Site, Dureau of Reclamation Site
Characterization Report, File No. DUR-XIII.U

Dear Mr. Hall:

I am forwarding a copy of a two-volume report entitled
"Hydrogeochemical Site Characterization," dated November, 1990.
This report was written by the Bureau of Recle.mation in response
to concerns expressed by DOE, CDH, and NRC regarding the Bureau's
potential impacts to ground water at the Durango processing site.

We a'. hopeful that a timely review by all parties can be
accon.; ; .shed , and that the issuance of a Restricted Use Permit'

can occur without delay. Wendy Naugle of my staff will be
coordinating this review and will be in touch with your staff to
discuss this review in mora detail. I have also forwarded copies
to DOE for their review as well.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact
Wendy at (303) 331-4842 or me at (303) 331-4828 with any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Patr cia C. Martinek
Acting UMTRA Technical Manager

HAZARDOUS MATERIALS AND WASTE MANAGEMENT DIVISION

cc: Steve Hamp, DOE
Russel Edge, TAC
Max Stodolski, BOR
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